
This is to show support for Forbidden City to have music. It is a lively fun place that attracts a diverse group of
people and the music entertainment is part of its charm. I don’t think the noise level is that excessive. We need
successful businesses in Long Beach and am sure that Forbidden City is a good provider of jobs as well. Please
consider these facts. Thank you, Dorothy Kistler, Belmont Shore

Forbidden City 
Dorothy Kistler
to:
daisy.gomez
06/02/2013 05:52 PM 
Hide Details  
From: "Dorothy Kistler" <dkla1@verizon.net>
To: <daisy.gomez@longbeach.gov>,

Page 1 of 1

6/3/2013file://C:\Users\dagomez\AppData\Local\Temp\notes6030C8\~web9660.htm

H-1
CORRESPONDENCE-DOROTHY KISTLER


